
To: 

From: 

City of Phoenix 
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

Mario Paniagua 
Deputy City Manager 

Alan Stephenson � 
Planning and Development Director 

Date: June 17, 2020 

Subject: WITHDRAWAL OF ITEM 89 ON THE JUNE 24, 2020 FORMAL AGENDA -
PUBLIC HEARING AND ORDINANCE ADOPTION· AMEND CITY CODE -
REZONING APPLICATION PH0-1-19--Z-165-06-7(8)- NORTHWEST CORNER 
OF 35TH AVENUE AND CARVER ROAD 

Item 89, is for Planning Hearing Officer Application No. PH0-1-19--Z-165-06-7(8). This 
is a request to hold a public hearing regarding PH0-1-19--Z-165-06-7(8) and consider 
adoption of the Planning Commission recommendation on June 4, 2020. 

However, the applicant has requested an amendment to their application which requires 
the case to be re-advertised on the July 1, 2020 formal meeting. The amendment 
includes the modification of an additional stipulation. 

Staff recommends a withdrawal of the item to be re-advertised with the additional 
stipulation and to be heard at the July 1, 2020 formal meeting. 

Approved: Q�<J;,.; o� ',-,. _,,
Mario Paniagua, Deputy City Manager 


